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            Tel: 202-882-6227

AUDITIONS 

2003-2004 Season

TEATRO DE LA LUNA is holding an open call for AUDITIONS for its 2003-2004 season.        

WHEN: 

Friday, August 15, 2003    -- 6 pm  – 10 pm






Saturday, August 16, 2003 -- 11 am – 4 pm

WHERE: 

Teatro de la Luna






4020 Georgia Ave., NW




Washington, DC 20011

(3 blocks northbound of Georgia Ave.-Petworth 

(Green Line) Metro station)

Interested actors should prepare a 2-minute monologue or a poem in Spanish

We are also issuing an open call for bilingual actors – Spanish/English to for paid Simultaneous Interpretation services.  Scripts for this audition will be provided. 

To make an appointment or receive more information, please call:

202-882-6227

email: teatrodelaluna@earthlink.net
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